
June 8, 2015 

National Telecommunications & Information Administration 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
Attn: Broadband Opportunity Council 
1401 Constitution Avenue NW Room 4626 
Washington, DC 20230 

Department of Commerce: 

We saw the article in the June 2015 Rural Missouri Electric Co-op newsletter magazine 
about bringing high-speed broadband internet service to rural Missouri. We live in Clark 
County, in the Northeast corner of Missouri, and do not have access to broadband high­
speed internet. 

It would be great if you could bring fiber-optic internet and phone service to our area, 
as our dial-up phone land-lines are in need of upgrade also. We would appreciate if you 
could make the high-speed improved service available to us, in the near future. 

Thank-you, ) 




